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Dear Ms Ford,

RESERVED MATTERS TO OUTLINE APPLICATION 05/01337/OUT - DETAILS OF THE PROPOSED CANAL BASIN ADJACENT TO OXFORD CANAL.   

LONGFORD PARK PROPOSED MARINA ADJ TO CANAL LANE BODICOTE         

Thank you for consulting us on this matter. We received the letter on 01 December 2014 and we are now in a position to respond.

We note that the developer has not approached the Canals and Rivers Trust (CRT) about the construction of this new marina on the Oxford Canal. 

Any new marinas must be assessed by CRT New Marinas Unit to understand if there are any constraints to the development, including impacts on water resources.

Before planning permission is granted we would advise that this assessment should be undertaken so there is a better understanding of the wider implications on water resources in the Cherwell catchment and any potential negative impacts can be mitigated.

We note that CRT have issued a formal objection to this application on 08 January 2015 and have requested that both Cherwell District Council and the developer contact them.

Until we have had a chance to review this further information in relation to water resources we do not feel in a position to comment further.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Jack Moeran

Planning Advisor

